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Salzburg, am 02.09.20 
Dear Colleague, 
 
The Austrian Society for Geomechanics (www.oegg.at) is the organizer of the annual »Geomechanics 
Colloquium« in Salzburg, Austria, and usually invites geotechnical or geological undergraduate students from 
your choice to participate in this event, providing a grant for covering the costs of travel an accommodation. 
 
Due to the Corona-Pandemic, the board of the Austrian Society for Geomechanics has decided to hold this 
year's colloquium for all our health as a pure webinar. 
So we are very sorry to tell you, that the Grant-Program of this year is canceled. 
 
If your students are interested in attend the virtual Geomechanics Colloquium, they can register for free. 
 
Most of the lectures of the colloquy will be held in German, just a few in English. Translation will not be 
provided. Therefore participants should be firm in German. 
 
All information about the virtual 69th Geomechanics Colloquium 2020 you can find on our website at 
https://www.geomechanics-congress.com/en/ 
 
We very much hope that we will be able to hold our 70th Geomechanics Colloquium again next year in the 
usual way, and thus offer the Grant-Program again. 
 
Until then we wish you and your students all the best, stay healthy and  
 
kind regards from Salzburg 

 
Prof. Dr. W. Schubert
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